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Comments: I support the Roadless Rule. Repealing this rule is short-sighted, greedy and a poor decision. At this

time of global climate crisis, we need to focus on long-term solutions for the health of our environment. Yes, I

believe in the science and facts of climate change. Repealing the Roadless Rule to allow the development of

roads and the logging of these precious forests is in the disinterest of our public health. As a veterinarian who

has previously worked with wildlife, I have seen firsthand the disastrous effects on vulnerable wildlife populations

due to logging. Do NOT repeal the Roadless Rule.
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